Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
School Districts
Hillsborough County Public Schools - Proposed Policies

The School Board of Hillsborough County gives notice of intent to post for public inspection updated School Board Policies. To view the proposed policies please go to: http://www.sdhc.k12.fl.us and select the link titled – “Proposed School Board Policies”, or view a copy located at 901 E. Kennedy Blvd., Tampa, FL, in the Communications Office.

For additional information or comments call: (813)272-4000.
